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This has been a most extraordinary year. It began well with the Commissioning Service in the Cathedral of the new team.
We felt Zoom was the way forward for our meetings.
Problems with the MSH Data base and changes of staff at MSH made our own updating a very lengthy process. This also meant a delay in getting out our Directory.
Tragedy struck in May when we lost our Treasurer. The sudden nature of this was confounded by not having passwords and access to our accounts. It was July before things began to work. This made a heavy workload for our Temporary Treasurer.
The team continued to work throughout the year. The website group making headway updating and please remember to send in material to be included. The Units have worked hard and a great deal has been achieved. Our A&O leader stepped in to attend the Reimagining Conference in Liverpool . She returned full of enthusiasm for the future of MU. The October Council gave us our plan for our 3 Actions and many good ideas. AFIA has enabled us to touch many more lives and help families . 
Our Journal and Newsletter , which is our main source of letting everyone know what we do, are back to normal and are much admired and appreciated.
The membership is around 700 and falling so this must be addressed . Two Branches have closed this year , Chevington and Pegswood.
The decision to hold Pay In day next year in the Cathedral was made hopefully to help us. Please encourage members to take the Direct Debit route for Tributes.
A huge thank you to our Team especially to those who have gone way beyond their brief to help keep us running . With this kind of support and expertise I personally have no fears for our future.
Margy Tasker-Brown            President
